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May 26th; 1924.

i

E. H. Scammell, Esq 
Assistant Deputy Minister, 
Soldiers’ Civil He-ostablishnent, 
Ottawa,

• »

Dear Mr. Scamnell

I beg to acknowledge and to 
thank you for your letter of Hay 22nd,

I fully agree with what you 
have pointed out to the United States Veterans’ 
Bureau*

8
I am enclosing herewith a 

copy of the proposed by-laws, which I think are 
sufficient and which I hope will meet with the 
approval of the Council.

8

With all good wishes, I am,

Tours faithfully.
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